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e-Tempo 
“WHEN A KNIGHT ACTS SELFLESSLY,  

HE ACTS ON BEHALF OF THE WORLD”  

-YOU CAN BE THAT MAN- 

Brother Knights, 
 
We will be holding the October Business Meeting on Tuesday, 
October 13th in the Narthex at St Martin of Tours.  We will begin 
promptly at 7pm with the third-degree exemplification for 2 new 
members and 1 transfer. Please come and support our nominees.  
After the ceremony we will conduct normal business.   
 
During the Business Meeting we will be voting on our budget, 
which will include a contribution of $5000 for the St Martin of Tours 
Hotrod fund to renew the church parking lot.  In addition, we will 
be planning Tootsie Roll drives and other ways to grow our council. 
 
Also, let’s all do our duty as Catholic men to vote in the upcoming 
election.  Whether by mail or in-person, vote! 
 
Let us also be reminded to continue the 5 Knights of Columbus 
Order wide initiatives in “Leave no Neighbor Behind”: 
 
Blood Drives 
Support Your Brother Knights 
Support Your Parish 
Support Your Community 
Feed the Hungry 
 
Fraternally, 
Ken Keefer 
If anyone knows a brother knight who is ill, in distress, or has 
passed on, please contact the Grand Knight or the Financial 
Secretary. 
 
 

Grand Knight 

Ken Keefer 414.339.4999 
  
Chaplain 

Rev. Terry Langley, SCJ 
  
Financial Secretary 

Robert Konzal 262.244.7288 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Joe Collins 

Chancellor 

Ken Kieck 

Recorder 

Philip Voglewede 

Treasurer 

Gerry Ruedinger 

Advocate 

Gary Von Bargen 

Warden 

Bill Meier 

Trustees  

 Rick Briski 

 Dave Kunze  

 Ray Lenz 

Guards 

Dave Goehring 

Nick Ioder 
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Important Days to 

Remember: 

Exemplification – October 13th, 7pm, SMOT 

Business Meeting – October 13th, 7:30pm, SMOT 

Officers Meeting – October 27th, 7pm, St. Martin of 

Tours 

 

St. Mary’s Blood Drive – 

Previously scheduled Knights of Columbus blood drives 

at St. Mary’s are on hold until the church enters Phase 

3 of reopening. During this time donors are 

encouraged to continue to donate blood. For more 

information or to make an appointment contact the 

Blood Center of Wisconsin at 877-232-4376. 

 

Members in Need of Prayers:  

Henry Lisiecki 

Dennis Amaturo 

Nick Ioder 

Rudy Mishich 

  

Brother Knights Celebrating 

Birthdays in October 

ROBERT J BRANDT           

RICHARD J BRISKI           

THOMAS N CANE           

REV THOMAS P CASSIDY           

ROGER M FIELDS           

THOMAS A HAMPEL           

EDWARD A HANNAN           

TOM G HAUKE           

MARK D KONCKI           

RAYMOND G LENZ           

REV PAT R MURPHY           

JOSEPH ORNIK JR         

MARK D RAKOWSKI           

REV PEDRO J RUIZ AULAR           

NATHAN G SCHACHT           

JOHN  SCHLINTZ           

OSCAR ALEXANDER B SUTACHAN           

GERALD J TUROW            

  


